
YPFDJ-DENVER Invites You To Our 2nd Annual Appreciation Dinner 
 

     We are grateful for the support of the Eritrean Colorado Community 

       And hope you will join us as we show recognition to members of the 

community. 

 

          Classics Event Center 

 

           1042 s Peoria St. Aurora, CO 80012 

           Sunday February 10th 2013 Dinner will be served at 6 pm 

   

 
 


